
 
Don't Jump 

 
So I'm holidaying on the Sunshine Coast with my wife and my little boy (I know, heaven on 
Earth...right...), living it up on the 9th floor of a hotel overlooking the beach, going for 
swims, long walks and coffee binges on the esplanade.  I know what you're thinking, "I 
wish I was there".  Life right now is so uncomplicated while I'm sitting on my balcony 
watching the waves and the sun behind me creating amazing colours in the sky...A few 
nights ago however I was thrust into someone else's complication. It was 3am and I was 
woken to yelling, punching and a verbal tirade of expletives, I was on the 9th floor...how 
could this person be so easy to understand I thought to myself while I laid in bed.  I got up, 
opened my window and was shocked.  Across from where we are staying is a crane, apart 
of a building site, and climbing this crane is a man swearing, crying, collapsing and 
moaning in regret and complications.  Immediately I knew what this mans intentions 
were...Have you ever been in a situation where life seems to slap you in the face leaving 
you only with a sore head and blood shoot eyes? Or said or did things you couldn't take 
back?  When we live complicated lives, what I mean is, lives where relationships are at 
breaking point and tension turns into insurmountable problems, we are put into positions 
that we never thought we would get to.  A heavy heart always sinks.  Jesus says in 
Matthew 11:28, "come to me if you are tired and have a heavy heart and I will give you 
rest".  Jesus Christ is the key to living an uncomplicated life.  With Christ, we have the 
freedom to rest, even when we walk through hard times.  There was this one guy in the 
Bible who said, "even though I walk through the valley of the shadow of death I will not 
fear", this is one of the benefits of being a Christian, being able to walk through life's 
complications not worrying or submitting to fear, but having someone, Jesus, take the 
weight of anxiousness of your shoulders.  What this man on the crane needed, was for 
someone to come into his situation and help carry the burden he was facing.  Let me 
encourage you today, if and when you face a challenge that seems like a mountain, why 
not seek Christ?  I don't now about you, but knowing that God is there to help me be a 
problem solver and move mountains that are in my way, that really takes my focus of 
myself and onto the better things life has to offer. 
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